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Rules Committee,

American citizens have a constitutional right to have their votes count in presidential elections.
To achieve this the Oregon Legislature must enact into law the National Popular Vote. It is
time to end the use of the Electoral College to steal the popular vote from the people. Please
vote to elect the president by a National Popular Vote. Thank you. James Olmsted
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